
 

 

Milford Animal Commission Minutes 
May 8, 2013 

 
 
Members Present      Also Present 
M. Blake       Director George 
S. Nierenberg       C. Aaronson 
J. Diamond 
N. Tuder 
E. Leuchtner 
 
 
A motion was made by Commissioner Tuder and seconded by 
Commissioner Leuchtner to accept the minutes as presented. Motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Commissioner Nierenberg and seconded by 
Commissioner Tuder to accept the wardens report. Motion carried. 
 
The possible re-location of the shelter was discussed. Rick submitted plans 
with the possibility of grants to fund the project. The shelter received an 
award from United Way for their donations. Rick stated that we will get 
going on Paige’s Memorial as we can move it with us need be. He also 
reported that the shelter was having a rabies clinic n May 18 form 10-12. 
 
Chairman Blake had a picture from the paper of a boy in Orange who 
collected food for the shelter instead of gifts at hi Birthday Party. 
 
Pound Pooches are Status Quo 
 
The Volunteers continue to do a great job. 
 
Commissioner Diamond reported that she still had not gotten a Lawyer for 
the non-profit but she continues to work on it. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Nierenberg and seconded 
by Commissioner Leuchtner. Meeting adjourned at 13.02. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Pat Liptak 
 
 


